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Thank you, Mr. President.


Jamaica welcomes the Delegation of Greece, and thanks them for the update on the situation of human rights in that country.


We note that, since its last review in 2011, Greece has made strides in enhancing legislation and crafting policies to improve the lives of its citizens; and that these measures are the result of strong commitment and determination on the part of the Greek Government, in the face of a severe economic crisis and strong migration pressures, which escalated into a full migrant-refugee crisis in 2015.  We acknowledge that these twin-crises have significantly impacted all aspects of life, including the promotion and protection of human rights.

We commend Greece for the creation of its first National Action Plan on Human Rights, as well as the elaboration of a National Action Plan on the Rights of the Child and establishment of a National Board against Racism and Intolerance.  Also commendable is the significant reform of the national policies and procedures governing asylum seekers and irregular migrants.  


In this context, Jamaica recommends that Greece prioritise the review and reform of the legislative framework to fully safeguard the rights of unaccompanied minors, including through the finalisation of the National Action Plan on the Rights of the Child.   We also recommend that the Government continue its measures to improve conditions of detention, including through assistance from regional and international partners, where appropriate.

Finally, Jamaica commends Greece for its leadership and mature approach to the treatment of refugees and migrants, especially throughout the crisis in 2015, and wishes the Delegation all the very best in this review.

                I thank you.
